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FINANCE DIRECTOR REPORT 
 
Reporting Period:  December 2022 
Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 

Companies that do business here have started submitting their sales tax registrations for 2023. 
We will start closing out the year and work on organizing in preparation for our next audit.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


